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PROPOSED HIGHWAY WORKS IN YOUR AREA
LOCATION: - Pinewood Road, Upton.

As a result of Contractor issues we unfortunately had to postpone planned maintenance works on the above road,

due to take place between 1st and 7th October 2025,

As soon as we have reprogrammed the works we will inform you.

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused to you as a result of this change.
If you have any queries please contact us on 01305 221020.

Yours faithfully

Stephen Higgs

Construction Delivery Manager

Dorset Highways
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Document Date:2nd October 2025 Find out more about road maintenance on our website | View all roadworks in vour ares |
Read the council's guide to roadworks for general information and advice.



